
You may be eligible to get extra help paying for your prescription drugs.

The Medicare Prescription Drug program gives you a choice of prescription plans 
that offer various types of coverage.

You may be able to get extra help to pay for the monthly premiums, annual 
deductibles, and co-payments related to the Medicare Prescription Drug program. 

But before we can help you, you must fill out the application, put it in the 
enclosed envelope and mail it today. Or you may complete an online application 
at www.socialsecurity.gov. We will review your application and send you a letter 
to let you know if you qualify for extra help. To use the extra help, you must 
enroll in a Medicare Prescription Drug plan.

If you need help completing the application, call Social Security at 1-800-772-1213 
(TTY 1-800-325-0778). You can find more information at www.socialsecurity.gov. 

If you need information about Medicare Prescription Drug plans or how to enroll in 
a plan, call 1-800-MEDICARE (TTY 1-877-486-2048) or visit www.medicare.gov. 

Mail your application today. We will give you a decision about whether you qualify 
for the extra help.
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Section 1860 D-14 of the Social Security Act authorizes the collection of information 
requested on this form. The information you provide will be used to enable the Social 
Security Administration (SSA) to determine if you are eligible for help paying your 
share of the cost of a Medicare Prescription Drug Plan. You do not have to give us the 
information requested. However, if you do not provide the information, we will be unable 
to make an accurate and timely decision on your application. We may provide information 
collected on this form to another Federal, State, or local government agency to assist us 
in determining your initial or continuing eligibility for the extra help or if a Federal law 
requires the release of information. We may also need to share the information with other 
SSA programs if SSA needs to determine your eligibility in those programs.

We may also use the information you give us when we match records by computer. 
Matching programs compare our records with those of other Federal, State, or local 
government agencies. Many agencies may use matching programs to find or prove that 
a person qualifies for benefits paid by the Federal government. The law allows us to 
do this even if you do not agree to it. Explanations about these and other reasons why 
information you provide us may be used or given out are available in Social Security 
offices. If you want to learn more about this, contact any Social Security office.

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement — This information collection meets the 
requirements of 44 U.S.C. § 3507, as amended by section 2 of the Paperwork 
Reduction Act of 1995. You do not need to answer these questions unless we display a 
valid Office of Management and Budget control number. We estimate that it will take 
about 35 minutes to read the instructions, gather the facts, and answer the questions. 
You may send comments on our time estimate above to: SSA, 6401 Security Blvd., 
Baltimore, MD 21235-6401. Send only comments relating to our time estimate to 
this address, not the completed form.

SEND THE COMPLETED FORM TO US AT THE ADDRESS SHOWN ON THE 
ENCLOSED PRE-ADDRESSED, POSTAgE PAID ENVELOPE:

Social Security Administration 
Wilkes-Barre Data Operations Center 
P.O. Box 1020 
Wilkes-Barre, PA 18767-9910

Privacy Act / Paperwork Reduction Notice
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